
Review 2 of the Combined BS/MS in Electrical and Computer Engineering Proposal 
 
I have examined the proposal from the Purdue School of Engineering and Technology at 
IUPUI for a combined BS degree in either Computer Engineering or Electrical 
Engineering and a Masters in Electrical and Computer Engineering.  The curriculum 
appears appropriate for the campus and departments involved.  It appears to be modeled 
after similar programs at highly respected universities and thus is highly likely to be 
sufficiently rigorous and realistic.  It begins with a small number of students utilizing 
existing courses.  Thus it will have adequate equipment and physical plant resources.  
The fact that similar programs exist in other highly respected universities also suggests 
that it will be filling a needed educational niche. 


